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Florida Supervisors of Elections Joint Message
to Voters on Election Integrity

Marion County, FL. October 25 -Earlier today, the Florida Supervisors of Elections (FSE), an
association representing the Supervisors of Elections of Florida’s 67 counties, issued a
joint message to Florida voters on election integrity .

As President of FSE, Marion County Supervisor of Elections Wesley Wilcox strongly
supports the statement against election misinformation and encourages voters to seek
their local Supervisor of Elections for trusted information.

"Our association is concerned with the misinformation campaigns that continue to erode
voter confidence and threaten the integrity of Florida elections," states Wilcox. "As an
elections professional with over 30 years of experience in the field, | can confidently say
that Florida voters can trust the safeguards in place to ensure our elections are accurate
and secure."

Marion County voters are reminded that our office is the official trusted source of election
information and can view the FSE statement, along with additional information about the
conduct and integrity of our elections by visiting www.VoteMarion.Gov/News.

For additional questions, please contact our office at 352-620-3290.
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